
NOTICE OF ADDENDUM

LAWNSIDE SCHOOL DISTRICT

#22-23 -05 Computer Repair Services

Prospective Vendors for the Lawnside School District  for Computer Repair Services  hereby notified that
Addendum No. 1 has been issued.

Addendum No.1 will be amending the Opening Date of the RFP of the proposal(s). The addendum
will be provided to any person who has submitted a request  and has  received a RFP  package,
in one of the following ways:  i) in writing by certified mail or ii) by certified facsimile
transmission, meaning that the sender's facsimile machine produces a receipt showing date and
time of transmission and that the transmission was successful or iii) by a delivery service that
provides certification of delivery to the sender.

The date of the opening will now be scheduled for_January 26, 2023

Any proposals packets not containing Addendum No. 1 will b considered informal and non-responsive.

The meeting for receiving RFP  has changed from the following schedule:

Revised Schedule

● From   January 11, 2023 at 10:00 am.
● To:      January 26, 2023 at 10:00 am

THIS ADDENDUM MUST BE RETURNED WITH ALL PROPOSAL SPECIFICATIONS


